

St Anne's Catholic Primary School

Overbury Street, Liverpool, Merseyside, L7 3HJ

Phone: 0151 709 1698

Email: annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk
Website: https://www.stannescatholicprimary.com/

Friday 12th September 2025

Dear Parents/carers,

This week we have been focusing upon building strong foundations of love, we reflected upon how we need to be committed to love, learning and God. We also were thankful that we have a strong school family and friends who will help us if needed.

It is Education Sunday this weekend, this is a special day in the church's calendar where we celebrate and pray for everyone involved in education – pupils, parents, teachers, school staff, governors, and all who support learning in our school community. It's an opportunity to give thanks for the gift of education and to ask for God's guidance for the year ahead.

We have introduced our Y6 prefects and Pupil Leadership Team to everyone in assembly today and are confident they will be excellent role models for everyone this year. We have also been developing our behaviour/connection strategies in class with the children all learning new calming techniques. They have also been celebrating a Class VIP of the day. Please ask the children all about this.

Reminders:

Our Extra-Curricular Clubs have been finalised and letters sent out to parents/carers. The lists will be organised this week and you will be informed which club your child has been offered. All clubs will start week beginning **Monday 22**nd **September** and finish promptly at **4.15pm.** I would like to thank all our staff for their time and commitment supporting the wide range of clubs on offer.

Swimming lessons started this week, please make sure children have their full kit with them each Tuesday and that they come to school on this day in their PE Kits/Blue Joggers and school sweatshirt or cardigan.

Y4 – Y6 children: **Holy Communions 2026.** If you would like your child to make their Holy Communion this year please inform the school office.

Pencil cases and water bottles: Please do not send in large items as they take up space and can be a distraction for some children.

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs G Murphy

Head Teacher









